
 
 

18 June 2024 
 

Dear  
 
Complaint in respect of ATISN 19561 – WG representative 
 
Thank you for your complaint received on 29 May 2024 in respect of our response 
dated 29 May 2024 to your Freedom of Information request reference ATISN 19561 -
WG representative. 
 
You have requested of a review of our decision to withhold the full name of the WG 
representative who attended a Wales Interpretation and Translation Service (WITS) 
Advisory Board meeting on 27 September 2023. 
 
It was determined that, at the time of your request on 13 May 2024, the full name of 
the WG representative was exempt from disclosure under section 40(2) of the 
Freedom of Information Act and it was therefore withheld. 
 
I have reviewed the facts and circumstances at the point of your request and 
consider that the exemption was applied correctly at that time.  
 
Therefore, I uphold the original decision to withhold the full name of the Welsh 
Government representative as it complied with our obligations under the Freedom of 
Information Act and data protection principles of the GDPR at the time your request 
was submitted. 
 
Next steps 
 
I have considered your complaint in accordance with the procedure outlined in the 
Welsh Government's Practical Guide for Making Requests for Information which is 
available by post on request or via the internet. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with this response you have the right to complain to the 
Information Commissioner.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Director, Communities and Social Justice 

https://gov.wales/requesting-information-welsh-government-foi-requests

